

CAMPBELLTOWN HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT

Community Newsletter JULY 2019

Just FOUR questions and ONE minute of your time

We want to know how we're doing and how you would like to receive updates on the Campbelltown Hospital Redevelopment.

Please follow the link below or use the QR code to access a four question very quick survey.

All responses are anonymous and will assist us to deliver the right messages to the right people throughout the build of our new hospital.

Thank you!



https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/65FZPQC

Drug Health Services moving in August

Campbelltown Drug Health Services will move into Building D from mid-August.

The Needle Syringe Program machine and community sharps bin will also be moving.

A new NSP machine and sharps bin will be installed between emergency and the main entry.





CAMPBELLTOWN HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT

Community Newsletter JULY 2019

Construction update - a picture tells a thousand words...





CAMPBELLTOWN HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT

Community Newsletter JULY 2019

Meet Ryan



This month the spotlight is on Ryan who is an undergraduate engineer involved with the construction of our new hospital.

Stay up to date with all the latest redevelopment news here:

www.facebook.com/CampbelltownHospital



Name: Ryan Lowes

Company: CPB Contractors

Position: Undergraduate Engineer

What is your background?

I grew up in Ambarvale and attended Thomas Reddall High school until I left in year 10. I then completed an apprenticeship in fitting/machining (Mechanical Engineer Cert3), and worked in that field for just shy of 13 years.

I started studying Construction Engineering at Western Sydney University Kingswood in 2015 and began working for CPB through the Career Trackers Indigenous Internship Program in Dec 2018.

I married my beautiful wife on 2/9/2017 and had our first child exactly one year later on 2/9/2018 - here at Campbelltown Hospital!

How are you involved with the redevelopment project?

I'm in an undergraduate engineer role, supporting graduate engineers, project engineers and senior project engineers and familiarising myself in the construction environment.

What are you most looking forward to seeing and experiencing when this project is complete?

I'm looking forward to seeing the project come together, the processes involved in organising a project of this size and the gratification of being involved in such an important project in my home town.

Next Pop-up Information Stall
Campbelltown Hospital Foyer
Thursday 8 August
12:00 - 4:30 pm

